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24th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are very pleased to be able to share with you the Ofsted Report from our recent inspection in 
December 2023.  
 
The report highlights our many strengths as an ambitious school where ‘pupils achieve highly’, ‘enjoy 
their learning’ and ‘behave well’. We are delighted to have been judged ‘Good’ in all areas. 
 
Rightly, our pupils feature centrally in the report, and it is wonderful to read how proud they are to 
attend All Saints’; share their knowledge, learning and achievements; and represent our school at the 
many extra – curricular opportunities on offer here.  The report reflects how they demonstrate ‘good 
attitudes to learning’, make a difference through their leadership roles and how their ‘pupil voice 
helps to shape the wider offer’ at school. 
 
It is clear that our children experience a great start to their education in the Early Years at All Saints’ 
which then sets them up for success in Key Stage 1 and beyond. The inclusive nature of our school 
and the quality of our SEND provision enables all our children to achieve well. Staff are key to helping 
children to do well and ‘ensure that children’s needs are met’. 
 
Other highlights from the report include:                                                                                                  

• The development of the curriculum means that is clear what pupils will know and remember 

over time.   

• The school is effective in helping pupils make a positive start to reading.        

• Though school links, pupils gain an understanding of life in other parts of the region and 

internationally.                                      

• School visits and visitors to school enhance the curriculum further.     

• Pupils know how to keep themselves safe online and in the community.   

• Governors provide effective challenge and support to the new leadership team. 

Ofsted recognise our ongoing, ambitious plans for the curriculum and we will continue to work to 
implement these in full and ensure all pupils feel empowered to report any unkind behaviour. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank every member of the school community for 
working tirelessly to make All Saints’ a wonderful place for children to learn.  



 

 

 
Much of that success relies on a good partnership between school and home and we thank you for 
your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Helen Dunn     Nick Briggs 
Headteacher      Chair of Governors 
 


